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Friday 10th May 2024

Headteacher’s Message
I have just finished walking the school with another ﬁ- * A ’
headteacher. She had asked to come in and look at teaching, ‘*\- 1"”
nursery and afterschool club. All of which she really enjoyed.

However, none of these things were the thing she spoke most GMD M A""ER‘
enthusiastically about. I'm sure you can guess where I'm
going with this... it was how polite and friendly all the
children are! 1 totally agree. Please let them know how

impressive they are.

Reception

We are so proud of Reception for taking part in
their first Sports Day! The children were amazing
and showed great determination to have a go and
try their best. It was lovely to see the children
cheering for each other and showing great team
work. Well done Reception!

EYFES

We have had lots of fun in both Nursery and
Reception this week, planting vegetables, herbs and
flowers to improve our school environment. We are
learning about how to take care of plants and
vegetables and what they need to survive.
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Year 5

This weeks in beliefs and values, the children
enjoyed presenting their learning in the form of a
Snakes and Ladders game. They have been learning
about the four purusharthas(aims of life) as part of
their topic about what it means to be a Hindu in
Britain today.

Year 3

Recently, we started a Michael Morpurgo “Book
Hook.” The aim is for every child to read a Michael
Morpurgo book and then give the class a short
review. We reached out to Michael himself to let
him know and he surprised us all with the gift of a
book signed to us personally! Another great
achievement for Y3!

Nursery

This week, we welcomed our families to join us for
an Outdoor Stay and Play. We were really proud to
take our families around our wonderful outdoor
space and show them the different areas. We loved
being able to share the activities we enjoy outside
and to play and explore with them too! Thank you

to all of our families for coming along,
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Stars of the Week

.

Alexandra Par
Research

School

I'loved it! It was an absolute joy talking to the Stars
of the Week this week. Their enthusiasm was
contagious; their ideas were fantastic and they were
just a genuine joy to spend time with. Thank you!

Impﬂrtﬂnt dates

Year 6 SATs Week Monday 13th May 2024
End of Summer 1 Friday 24th May 2024
Start of Summer 2 Monday 10th June 2024

Alexandra Park Primary School




